
LOWER NIPIT IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
POLICY No. 3: Website Engagement Policy

Board Resolution dated March 27, 2024

POLICY STATEMENT

The Lower Nipit Improvement District (LNID) believes that the creation of a Community 
Forum, the addition of pertinent posts and various links to external webpages will allow 
the dissemination of information and provide transparency to residents. The LNID has 
consulted with the Ministry of Municipal Affairs who see no obstacles or problems with 
this intent.

PROCEDURES

Proposed links to external websites can be proposed by all Board members, 
Improvement District residents and other interested parties.

Proposed links to external websites will be discussed and approved at an upcoming 
Board meeting.

Information submitted by interested third parties will be reviewed for approval at an 
upcoming Board meeting.


